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I agree with Randwick Council and object to the privatization of the Randwick buses 

It is so unfair ,what is happening in the Randwick area regarding bus transport 

Has anyone in parliament considered the elderly that live in great numbers here and are 
confined to home due to the closure of bus routes. With privatization there has to be a cost 
increase to fares for buying off the buses. We pay high rates in this area and I do not want 
to have any more public utilities sold off. HANDS OFF !!!! 


